
Hi Year 9,   

I hope you are all keeping safe and well.   

As you have had your options evening, I would like to give you more information about the course 

we offer which follows on from your Food Technology lessons you have had throughout this 

year. This subject is called Hospitality and Catering.  

 Hospitality and Catering is an excellent mix between academic study and practical skills. It involves 

creativity, imagination and understanding of key aspects within the hospitality and catering industry. 

All of which are developed and enhanced throughout the two years. This will springboard you into a 

job within the industry or sets you up for further education within the subject area.  

 It’s not only a grade at the end of the course, you will improve on practical culinary skills that YOU 

WILL use throughout your life.  

 Please watch the link below and if you have any questions please email me or come see me when 

we are all back in school.  

Miss McAuley 


